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27 September 2022 
 
Dear Cabinet Secretary, 
 
Scottish National Action Plan on Human Rights (2) 
 
At its Business Planning Day at the start of September, the Committee heard from 
the Scottish Human Rights Commission. 
 
One area brought up during the session was Scotland’s second National Action Plan 
on Human Rights, also known as SNAP 2. 
 
The Committee understands some work on development and implementation of 
SNAP 2 was put on hold due to COVID but is now moving forward. 
 
The Committee would welcome an update on recent progress made on SNAP 2 and 
an indicative timescale for full implementation to ensure people’s rights can be 
delivered.. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
  
Joe FitzPatrick MSP 
Convener 
Equalities, Human Rights and Civil Justice Committee 
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